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PCS WEEKLY 

Urgent News General News 

Psalter Selection:  For the rest of the school year, we would like 

to ask you to work on the songs that the students will be singing 

for graduation.  Please check the individual classroom memos 

for the songs you should work on with your children. 

. 

The staff wants to thank the parents, Board, Education 

Committee, and students for the overwhelming kindness 

and appreciation shown to them this week. We feel very 

privileged to work in a community that demonstrates their 

thoughts in creative ways to show how they appreciate their 

teachers. We have a wonderful school to work in with great 

students! 

 

Mission Week:  Please see the Mission Week Schedule 

attached to the memo email. Please note on Thursday Angus 

grass fed burgers will be served for hot-lunch by the 8/9th 

graders with proceeds going to Bolivia. A free will offering 

will be taken for the meal. Please give liberally to this mission 

opportunity realizing the cost of the lunch is more than usual.  

Thanks. 

 

Student Council: Student Council hopes to hold a brownie 

marathon next week Friday, May 17.  The students will be 

given 1 ticket for each lap they run.  They can then redeem the 

tickets to buy brownies and ice cream.   

Exams: 8th and 9th grade students have exams on May 21 and 
May 30. 

 

Graduation:  Graduation will take place on Tuesday, June 4, at 

7:00 p.m. in the school gym. 

 

    

 

  

 

Hot Lunch: There will be a pizza hot lunch next week 

Wednesday, May 15.   

 

Forms:  If you have not turned in your registration and Parents 

United forms, please do so as soon as possible.  Thank you! 

 

Yearbook Order Form:  It’s that time of year again to order 

your copy of the 2018-2019 yearbook.  It will be filled with 

wonderful memories of our school year.  Please reserve your 

copy by filling out the yearbook order form attached to the 

memo email. 

 

Parents United Candle Sale Fundraiser: Thanks to all who 

participated in the candle sale.  We earned a total of $693.50! 

 

Library Books Due Date:    All junior high library books are 

due in the school library by Monday, May 13, and elementary 

library books are due by Wednesday, May 15. Please check 

your homes, cars, desks, book bags, bookshelves, and anywhere 

else a book may be hiding. 

 

Annual School Business Meeting:  The annual school business 

meeting will be held Monday, May 20, at 7:30 p.m.  Please 

plan to attend. 
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